
To: Board of Education 
 
From: Jerri Kemble, assistant superintendent, innovation & technology, ext. 2755 
 Jennifer Fessenden, supervisor, technology services, ext. 2201 
 
Re: JAMF Software Maintenance & Support Renewal 
 
Date: April 20, 2017 
 
 
Background: 
Since the 2013-2014 school year, USD 497 has continued to deploy mobile devices to 
teachers, staff, and students in order to support additional rollout of blended classrooms, 
the iPad initiative, and continued progression toward personalized learning for students. 
A majority of those devices have been Apple products that include Casper Suite 
Management Software from JAMF Software, LLC. 
 
Rationale: 
In order to continue using and managing the Apple products in the district, the Casper 
Suite Management Software needs to be renewed from JAMF Software, LLC. The 
annual renewal quote is based on the number of devices that are currently enrolled in 
the management system. As devices are added throughout the year, specifically for 1:1 
rollouts, they are automatically enrolled, then added to the next renewal. JAMF 
Software, LLC has submitted the annual renewal quote in the amount of $79,904. 
 
Recommendation: 
Administration recommends board approval for the renewal of the annual Casper Suite 
Management Software through JAMF Software, LLC in the amount of $79,904 to be paid 
out of Technology General Fund, Software Services. 
 
Motion: 
“I move the Board of Education approve the renewal contract for Casper Suite 
Management Software with JAMF Software, LLC for $79,904.” 


